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Weekly Newsletter - o

News of the Week!

In the news this week

The UK government's culture secretary,
Lisa Nandy, has written to video-sharing
platforms, such as YouTube and TikTok,
asking them to actively share more
educational content for children. Nandy
stated that while YouTube has improved
children’s content on its platform, it is not
doing enough to make sure the content is
easily seen by children.

Things to talk about at home ...

> Tell someone at home about the type
of things you enjoy watching and
where you like to watch them. Ask
someone older what they watched as a
child. Ask about the choice of
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programmes, and where and when ger f\na P made

they were able to view them.

> Do you believe there should be more
checks or rules for what people can
watch online?

Date for your diary!
March 21st 7-11 PTA Night—
Bhuna & Bingo at the Church Hall

Hot Chocolate Friday!

17th January.
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Weekly attendance
w/c 13.01.2025

Reception— 96.43%
Year 1-94.58%
Year 2— 95.42%

Year 5— 93.75%
Year 6— 98%

Well done to Esme (Rec), Henry (Y1), Alexander Y2), Jacob (Y3),
Will (Y4), Henry (Y5), Noah (Y6), Will (Club) and Margot (Office)
who all won Headteacher awards for showing respect on Friday

Our ROCK values are Respect, Ownership, Caring and Kindness




